From: Keith Dommer

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 5:30 PM

To: Jennifer C. Coyle < Jennifer. Coyle@pima.gov>

Cc: Jackson Jenkins < Jackson.Jenkins@pima.gov >; Ellen Moulton < Ellen.Moulton@pima.gov >; Tom Burke

<<u>Tom.Burke@pima.gov></u>

Subject: RE: Public Comment - Phone Calls

Summary of phone calls through 1/30/2017

1. Green Valley – gentleman caller from caller ID: Dorothy Byergo COLA only had 0.3% increase, not 4%. No thank you."

"I hope you don't raise rates. Our

2. Ms. VanWinkle (attended the January 26 public meeting) – Ms. VanWinkle questioned the outreach and whether Pima County would listen to public comments. The public notice and meeting process was explained and she was invited to attend the third public meeting on January 26. After reviewing the public notice materials, if she was not satisfied with the nature and amount of information, she was invited to contact us again. She has not contacted us again.

-keith

From: Josie

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 9:43 AM

To: Keith Dommer < Keith.Dommer@pima.gov>

Subject: Explain sewer charge

I have never, where I lived before, mostly Scottsdale, paid such a high sewer charge for a single person. (average of \$41 a month!!!). 90% of the water I use goes in my yard, NOT repeat NOT in the sewer. Why am I being penalized? I understand how the sewer fee is calculated, and I don't think it is a fair system. Thank you for helping me. Josie Watson, 13674 N. Nightstar Ct, Marana az.